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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute for HB3294 prohibits governmental and election officials 

from soliciting for or using donated funds or in-kind goods or services from any person or 

membership organization for use in election administration. Further, it prohibits offering such 

contributions directly to a membership organization of which they are a member. Officials must 

disclose any membership with such organizations on their agency's website or publicly if no 

website exists. Additionally, officials cannot join membership organizations that use private 

funds for election administration.  

 

Prepared By: Stefne Miller 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute to HB 3294 prohibits any funds or services from membership 

organizations governmental or election officials may be a member of to be used in the 

administration of an election. Per the State Election Board, this measure has a negligible fiscal 

impact for the state. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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